AN OPEN INVITATION TO THE PUBLIC.

1. The letter of the President of the Republic of South Sudan regarding “Stolen

Money” isTaddressed to those officials who are currently holding Public Positions
and those who previously held Government Positions.

For the purpose of accountability and transparency each one of us has to carry
his or her own cross. Since | received the letter from the Office of the President, |

am inviting the public to review and scrutinize my personal financial information
as well as my background -

Here are my personal Bank Accounts in the following Banks. And the same are
with Anti corruption Commission .

Nairobi Kenya

a) Kenya Commercial Bank, Dollar Account 1132233631

b) Kenya Commercial Bank, Kenyan Shillings Account 1105847969
Juba South Sudan

¢) Kenya Commercial Bank, SSP Account 5500096591
d) Equity Bank, SSP Account 200110003335

| am not above the Law; therefore, | would welcome any investigations

Sincerely,

AreDeg,

Hon. Awut Deng Acuil
Member of Parliament
Tonj East Constituency.



